
Date: June 6, 2023 

To: Board of Directors 

From: Maurene Stanton 

RE: 2023-24 Student Calendar 

Type: Action Required 
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STANWOOD-CAMANO 

SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The student calendar for the 2023-24 school year has been developed to satisfy the 

requirements set forth by the State of Washington for student instructional time as well as 

provide opportunities for staff training. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

Recommendation: I am recommending your approval of the 2023-24 school calendar. 




